
Academic Probation 
Students who do not maintain academic good standing will be placed on academic probation for the following 
semester. Along with other requirements in their probationary semester, they may be required by the Academic 
Standards & Appeals Committee to take ID100: Creating Your Personal Success, if not previously taken. 
Students meeting the criteria for good academic standing at the conclusion of a probationary semester will 
return to academic good standing. 

Students on academic probation are ineligible for intercollegiate athletic competition. They may be 
ineligible for other extra-curricular activities as well (ex. Internships and study abroad). 

In order to return to academic good standing, students on probation need to earn a term GPA sufficient to raise 
their cumulative GPA above 2.0. However, students who fall short of reaching a cumulative 2.0 GPA in their 
probationary semester but achieve a term GPA of 2.0 may appeal for a second semester of probation. 
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